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For the attention of Kate Phillips

This Committee acts on behalf of the Council for British Archaeology in respect of Listed
buildings and Applications within the Greater London area. The Committee discussed the
above case at its meeting on Tuesday, 29 March 2016 and made the following observations:
The Committee strongly objected to this scheme for the following reasons:

(a) The proposed construction of a basement below the rear garden.

(b) The lowering of the floor level and rear extension as it would adversely affect the setting
and interfere with the setting of the neighbouring Dickens House Museum at No. 48.



